
2020 Street & Utility Project – Dawson, MN

*Updated 9-17-20*

Project Area:

1. Phase 1: The only area that will be worked on in 2020 is the SE area of the project. This area 

includes everything East of 5th St and South of Linden Street(including Linden).

2. Phases 2-4: The remaining project areas will be worked on in 2021, timing and specific areas 
will be determined early winter.

Work Completed:

1. The smoke testing has been completed. 

2. Traffic control and some erosion control has been set up, and will be maintained consistently 
throughout the project by the contractor. 

3. Most of the tree removals in this phase have been completed. The street has been ground up and

the temporary water system has been set up. Linden and 2nd St utilities are mostly finished and 
subgrade/drain tile work has begun.

Upcoming Work: *schedule may change depending on weather or other circumstances*

1. Week starting 9-13-20: Underground utility work will continue in the area, and crews will likely
begin working on restoring the street to gravel-grade. 

2. Week starting 9-20-20: The remaining street portions of this phase will be ground up and 

recompacted (1st St, Walnut St, Chestnut St). The underground crew will continue to work on 

utilities on 3rd and 4th street. 2nd St and Linden will be brought up to gravel grade and there’s a 
chance for curb & gutter work to begin.

Background Information:

Engineer: Blaine Green – Widseth 

320-335-5057, blaine.green@widseth.com

Contractor: Kuechle Underground Inc.

Kimball, MN

mailto:blaine.green@widseth.com



